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CP repairing tracks near 

Adirondack Junction 

 
(Kahnawake – 20, Onerahtókha/April 2017)  
 
The Public Safety Unit of the Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke has been informed by Canadian Pacific that 
work is planned to change portions of the railway on the 
right-of-way at Adirondack Junction. 
 
The work will be carried out between Monday, April 24th and 
Thursday, April 27th, barring unexpected delays. 
 
If further information is required please contact the Public 
Safety Unit at 450-632-0635. 

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMISSION 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
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